From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 19:22

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.ule

Subject: Objecting to propased Gaming Centre - Kilburn High Road and Glengall read

To whom it may concern,

I live very close to this intersection - on Y = - and we constantly deal with the
effects of local anti-social behaviour and large gatherings. Whether that is general rubbish,
noise or intimidating people hanging out in my doorway. I'd very much be against giving any
other reason for people to loiter in my local area.

Feel free to get in touch with me for further clarification by email or phone

Regards,



